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December 28, 2019

 
Sabbath School

   

Song Service

Mission Focus 

Bible Study Leaders in Israel Christine Castagne

Family Worship
Song Service Stephen McIntyre

Welcome Stephen McIntyre

Music Prelude  Instrumental

Invocation Please Kneel Stephen McIntyre

Opening Hymn What a Wonderful Saviour  Hymn #335

Scripture Reading Jonah 2:1-6 Celene Biggs

Children’s Offering Isaac Chafe

Children’s Time Selina & Friends

Offering Newfoundland Advance Ron Stagg

Prayer Song               Hear Our Prayer, O Lord Hymn #684

Morning Prayer Please Kneel Ron Stagg

Special Music I Marvel at the Wisdom of my God Church Children

Message Stephen McIntyre

Plenty in 2020

Closing Hymn Chief of Sinners Hymn #295

Benediction Stephen McIntyre

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week: 4:17 pm.                 Next Week:   4:24 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacons / Ushers:   Albert Wilson & Aaron Stagg

  Greeter:           Karen Mugford

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Pastor Fred Nahirny        Offering: Church Budget

  Deacons / Ushers:   Howard Mugford & Erica McIntyre

  Greeter:       Rowena Stagg

Announcements
Happy Sabbath! Welcome to our last worship service for this year. The Lord has indeed been good
to us! As you worship today, lift up the name of Jesus with heart and voice, and give Him all the
glory!   

Sabbath Reflection: "Christ’s ambassadors are to point men to the nobler world, which has largely
been lost sight of. According to the teaching of the Holy Scriptures, the only city that will endure is
the city whose builder and maker is God. With the eye of faith man may behold the threshold of
heaven, flushed with God’s living glory.” 

Prophets and Kings, Pg. 274 - E.G. White

Our church currently has an opening for the office of Church Clerk.  This is a Board position. 
Any member who would like to have their name considered for this position please contact Pastor
Fred Nahirny or Stephen McIntyre.  The deadline to submit names of this position is Sunday,
January 5, 2020. We want to take this time to thank Christine Castagne for her many years of
service for our church and for the Lord!

Sunshine Band: This afternoon (3:00pm) at the Bay Roberts Retirement Centre.  All are invited to
come and fellowship with the residents in song and word.

Upcoming Health Day!  Pathfinders and Volunteers will meet on Sunday, January 5, 2020 from
11:00am - 2:00pm to plan this one day event.  Date of Health Day to be announced. For more
information call Stephanie McIntyre at 709-500-6188.

The Revelation Bible Study will continue on Tuesday, January 7, 2019 at 7:00pm.

It is that time of the year to place your order for the 2020 Devotional books.  Please see the
sign-up sheet on the guest book table.  Deadline to place your order is today!  See Karen
Mugford for further details.

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards are available on the guest table for anyone who would like
to leave a prayer request. Your requests will be prayed over during the  week ahead.

Tax Receipts - 2019 donations that you would like counted for tax purposes must be submitted via
an envelope or online by Monday, December 31. We greatly appreciate your year-end ministry gifts
as we look forward to God’s blessing in 2020.

2020 1st  Quarter Church Service Participation Schedules are now available. Please see Bruce
Smallwood for your copy.

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer. 

Please send church bulletin announcements to Stephen McIntyre no later than Wednesday
evenings. Announcements can be sent via a private message on Facebook, email:
stephen.mcintyre@outlook.com, phone or text 400-1363.

The NL Adventist eReport is available on the Seventh-day Adventist Church in NL website -
www.nladventist.ca/news.   The latest edition is also available on the Bulletin Board.

Living Word Radio - Delivering practical and inspiring, Bible-based messages all day, every day!
Visit www.livingwordradio.ca to hear speakers from around the world and many presentations
originating from our local Church.

Remember in Prayer:  Our shut-in members; for those convalescing at home and in hospitals;
those connecting with the Lord via our programs, web ministry, and Living Word Radio; for the
Lord’s leading and guidance in 2020; For a strong, Spirit-led focus on ministry!

http://www.nladventist.ca/news.

